
 
 
 
 

The Joint Mental Health Committee will be running a 
winter wear drive for children. If you have any gently 

used warm/winter wear that you would like to donate or 
are in need; please contact us. 

We will also be taking new hats and mitts. 
 
 

We will be accepting items until October 16th. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Alexandra McCoy 519-521-7052 
Dave Simmons 519-521-7051 

Tanja Lakic 905-260-9858 


